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The Universidad Carlos III de Madrid is organizing a conference on “The macroeconomic and 
financial aspects of climate change” in cooperation with the European Economic Review. The 
conference will be held in person at Universidad Carlos III de Madrid on November 15th, 2024. 
The conference is adjoint to the Banco de España annual research conference, which this year 
will be focused on the same issue and will take place the day before in the Bank’s premises. 
 
The main theme of the conference is broad, though we are looking for research that can clarify 
the implications of climate change for the conduct of monetary policy, financial regulation, 
financial aspects of the green transition, and other macroeconomic policy responses. While it is 
important to quantify the economic implications of climate change, we are interested in papers 
that can offer well-developed analysis as to the implications of climate change for economic 
policy. Both empirical and theoretical papers are welcome. 
 
The program will include presentations from academic experts on the field, followed by a 
discussant.  
 
Selected papers presented at the conference will be considered for a special issue of the 
European Economic Review (EER). Authors submitting a paper should indicate whether or not 
they wish their paper to be considered for the special issue. The special issue will be edited by 
Evi Pappa, Fernanda Nechio and Òscar Jordà. Papers will be refereed according to usual EER 
standards. However, the editors will expedite the editorial process. Authors are thus strongly 
encouraged to present papers that are already relatively complete and polished as the 
turnaround will be quick. 
 
The deadline for submitting papers is April 30, 2024. To submit a paper, please email your draft 
in PDF format to eerevi.pappa@gmail.com. Selected contributors will be notified by May 25, 
2024.  
 
We do not expect to have funds to cover travel expenses for participants. Please contact the 
conference organizers for further details.  
 
Conference organizers: Evi Pappa (Universidad Carlos III de Madrid and CEPR. EER editor); 
Fernanda Nechio (Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco and CEPR); and Òscar Jordà (Federal 
Reserve Bank of San Francisco, U.C. Davis and CEPR) 
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